Jangary 9, 1957

In reply refer to:
Unit Division

Amerada Petroleum Corporation
P. O. Box 591
Midland, Texas

Attention: Mr, Joe B. Denton

Re: Amerada's State M "T" Unit
Well No. 1 Communitization -
W/l of Sec. 5~195=37E,
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Denton:

We have your affidavit of Communitization Agree-
ment dested January 3, 1957. We do not find, however,
the Communitigzation Agreement that this afflidavit
refers to. It will be necessary that you submit
copies of this agreement for the approval of the Conm=-
missioner of Public Lands. Two copies will be retained
by this office.

Will you kindly submit the above named Communitiza-
tion at your earliest convenience.

Very truly yours,

MURRAY =, MORGAN
Commissioner of Public Lands

MEM: TMW/m

cct OCC-Santa Fe
OCC~Hobbs
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